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I wish to state my complete opposition to change to abortion law in this state or
 indeed anywhere in our Country.
 I am 67 yrs of age, and the mother of 4 beautiful children,15 grandchildren and
 2 great grandchildren. All of whom are and will be a blessing to us and their
 country.  
3 years into my first marriage when discovering a third pregnancy was in
 process, the subject of abortion was discussed. We had a son and a daughter, the
 perfect pair just 13 months apart, and although my husband had a good income,
 it was not huge, it "made sense" to "terminate" this pregnancy until we had
 made a better start to our financial future and the financial future of our 2
 children.
 I was at the doctor,s surgery actually on the table when all the "alarm bells"
 rang. I could not put an end to the new life growing within. It was the last
 chance for that "voice" to be heard. No matter which way I looked at  it "Thou
 shalt not kill" roared through my whole body, and I knew I could not live with
 the guilt of ending a perfectly healthy life. 
It is not "Popular" to claim to be a Christian in this day and age. However I grew
 up in a Nation proud to be known as A Christian Nation. There were 10 strong
 rules to follow, all of which were taught in our "Primary Schools" not just
 Home and Church. 
These covered all decisions we may have to confront in our lives. I am proud to
 say that precious gift of another son and later another daughter proved to be not
 just great for our lives, but for all whom their lives have affected. We did not
 starve, they all had good educations and are serving their country still as very
 effective citizens. 
Sorry Mr Pine but after many right decisions I believe you have this one wrong.
Please search your hearts and do what is right, not what is "popular" As parents
 we make the hard decisions not through "I want" but what is "Righteous for
 all,Wise and Just" 

Sincerely,
Carol J Gram.
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